
 

July 5, 2016 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 
 
Attached as well as posted on the District website (www.aadusd.k12.ca.us) you will find 
information regarding the application for school bus transportation and instructions on 
how to obtain bus service and other information relating to general operational policies. 
 
For the 2016-2017 school year, the Acton-Agua Dulce Unified School District will 
continue our Parent Pay Transportation Program (fee schedule attached).  Please note that 
all students are required to submit a completed Bus Service Application and pay for 
transportation. 
 
The Bus Service Application form can be filled out online and printed or printed then 
filled out. Please submit your completed bus application with payment (check or money 
order) to AADUSD-Transportation, 32248 Crown Valley Rd., Acton 93510. 
 
Applications are being accepted Tuesday to Friday through August 26, 2016 and regular 
school days thereafter. Please submit your paperwork promptly so your child(ren) will be 
eligible to ride the bus on the first day of school.  Incomplete paperwork will not be 
accepted. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call the  Transportation Office at 
(661) 269-5802 or (661) 269-5999 Ext 107. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Betty Sarkisian  
Transportation Lead Person 
 
 
 
 
 


